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May 8, 2025 
 
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS UNDER RFQ NO. 2507, “DUCTILE IRON PIPE AND 
FITTINGS” 
 
Notice is hereby given that RFQ No. 2507 of the East Bay Municipal Utility District 
has been cancelled and will be reposted as RFQ No. 2507A in the coming weeks.  
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Kelley K. Smith 
Manager of Purchasing 


